
Hedgehog Class 

Summer 1 2024 

 
Dear Hedgehog Families.  
 

Welcome back to school and the start of the summer term. The best term! 
 

As before, we will be taking part in our Outdoor “Forest School” Learning, on a Friday. 
 

Don’t forget to keep an eye on Tapestry for updates and information. 
 

If you have any questions, please do ask me. You can contact me or Miss Myhill at school every 
morning and afternoon.  
  

  

English 
We will be following the story of Hattie Peck 
– a hen who is trying to find her way home! 
We will be continuing to work on our phonics 

and on our independent writing. 

Expressive Arts & Design (DT this time) 
We will be having a go at making our own book, 

with moving parts. 

This will be very exciting and will involve lots of 

new skills. 

Maths  
Multiplication & Division, followed by 
Fractions for Y1. 
Recognising, ordering & using numbers to 
20 for EYFS. 

Communication & Language 
Role-play and drama. 
In music we will be learning about the beat in a 

piece of music, and how to use our voices to show 

different melodies. 

Physical Development 
Mr. Reeve will be working on Dance! 

Our other element will be to continue with 

Forest Schools. 

The World 
 
Science – the Human Body and our senses. 

History – the Great Fire of London. 

Technology. 
We will be using the computer to present our 

work – typing, using the keyboard and ways 

to show what we have created. 

PSHE - (Life Skills) 

What it means to be British. 

RSE – Relationships education. 
My rights and responsibilities. 
RE – Learning about the world through stories. 

 

• Our Parent Reading afternoons are on Thursday at 3pm. We invite you to 

come into class and share stories with the children.  

• Our class PE sessions are on Wednesday – the children should come to 

school in their PE kit on these days. 

• Please see the extra information about our new Forest Schools sessions. 

• Named water bottles and book bags are needed in school every day. 

• As it gets warmer, please make sure your child has a sun hat – named, 

and sun cream EVERY day.  

• We cannot apply sun cream to them but can support them whilst they do 

it. This term we do a LOT of learning outside – so this is really important. 

 

 



Outdoor Learning. 

 

 

Every Friday – as before. 

Please ensure the children have OUTDOOR kit. They have been brilliant at this, so 

please continue to send this in.  

As the weather gets warmer, full “snow/wet suits” probably aren't needed, but 

wellies definitely are, but do remember that we have spare ones at school. 

A sun hat and sun cream will also be needed as it gets hotter. 

 

All these sessions will be run by Mrs Ford and supported by us. 

The children will always be safe, and we will be paying close attention to their 

activities. 

Photos and learning will be posted on Tapestry for you to see each week. 

 

This is an amazing opportunity for us, and covers a lot of learning from our Science, 

Design Technology, Maths and English curriculum. 

If you have any questions, please do ask. 


